
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  
(Policy Number 94-45) 

Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 
Ordinances with Financial Implication. 

 
Date: July 16, 2019      BIS 19 – 229 
 
FILE: TMP-2019-434 

 
Proposed Legislation:  
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA, 
RANKING ARCHITECTURAL/ENGINEERING FIRMS AND AUTHORIZING THE 
APPROPRIATE CITY OFFICIALS TO NEGOTIATE AND EXECUTE AN AGREEMENT WITH 
THE HIGHEST RANKED FIRM TO PROVIDE ARCHITECTURAL/ENGINEERING DESIGN 
SERVICES FOR THE HOLLYWOOD BEACH GOLF COURSE RENOVATION & CLUBHOUSE 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT. 
 
 

Statement of Budget Impact:  
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
5.  Will not increase the cost of Housing; 
 
6.  May increase the cost of Housing;   (CDAB review required) 
 
Explanation:  
 
This Resolution requests the City Commission rank the firms providing professional 
architectural/engineering design services for the Hollywood Beach Golf Course and Clubhouse 
renovations. The City’s evaluation committee has presented their ranking recommendations to 
the City Commission. 
 
Once the rankings are approved, the appropriate City Officials are authorized to negotiate 
agreements with the highest ranked firms.  
 
Funding for this agreement was approved via Resolution R-2019-147 which amended the FY 
2019 Capital Improvement Program to include GOB projects. 

 
PREPARED BY:  Mac Champion 
   Management/Budget Analyst 

 
APPROVED BY: Laurette Jean 

Budget Division Director 


